
From: Jacquelyn Kitchen [mailto:KitchenJ@co.kern.ca.us]  
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 1:46 PM 
To: Heiser, John@Energy 
Cc: Fong, Jonathan@Energy; Worl, Robert@Energy 
Subject: RE: CEC HECA Staff request for WAC Contract Cancellation application 
 
Hi all; here is a copy of the WAC cancellation application from the HECA applicant: 
  
Thank you, 
Jacqui 

  
 

Jacquelyn R.Kitchen 
Supervising Planner, Advanced Planning Division 
Kern County Planning & Community Development Department 
2700 “M” Street, Suite 100 
Bakersfield, CA 93301 
(661) 862-8619 Direct 
(661) 862-8601 Fax 
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